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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Polls will be open for elections on Tuesday, November 8, 2022, from 7:00 a.m. to

7:00 p.m., but another voting option is available.

Registered voters who want to vote absentee may receive and cast a ballot by
going to the County Election Board office located at 4201 N. Lincoln Boulevard in
Oklahoma City or the Edmond Church of Christ located at 801 South Bryant
Avenue in Edmond, from 8 a.m. until 6 p.m. on Wednesday, November 2,
Thursday, November 3, and Friday, November 4 and from 8 a.m. until 2 p.m. on

Saturday, November 5.

Voters who do not know their polling location may find it online at

www.elections.ok.gov by using the State Election Board’s OK Voter Portal. For

more information, contact the Oklahoma County Election Board office at 713-1515.
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